
Mono Pickleball Club Newsletter #2 
August 24th, 2022 

 
 

The Board of Directors is working on several items to advance pickleball  
in the community for our members.   

The following items will bring you up to date on some important information. 
 

Lease Agreement with the Town of Mono 
On August 23rd, Mono Council approved the Lease Agreement between the Town and the 

MPC.  As a result, play is now scheduled on all 7 days of the week.  Check out the 
website MonoPickleballClub.com for specific times. Guests must sign a liability waiver and 

pay a guest fee of $5/visit. Please help us inform guests of this policy. 
 

Clinics 
We have arranged clinics with Cam Taylor, pickleball pro, for advanced beginners and 

intermediate players on Sunday August 28th   Fee: $35/person.  
There is still space!! Don’t miss this opportunity for improved play!! 

  1 ½ hour sessions with 16 participants on 4 courts with 2 instructors. 
Information and Registration can be found on Cam’s website, 

https://www.tayloredpickleballacademy.ca/clinics  
NOTE: There will be no Open Play in the morning of August 28th as the clinics will be using all 4 courts.  We will 

have Open Play scheduled 12pm – 2pm on the 28th only. 
 

“Level” Play 
The Board has initiated designated courts for levels on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays 

through September 2nd in order to respond to membership requests.  
There will be play at the Novice, Intermediate and Competitive/Advanced Levels.  Please 

choose your level appropriately and stay within your court(s). Note that this plan only uses 6 
of the 20 allocated hours each week. We plan to circulate a survey following this trial to gauge 

its success and adjust as necessary. 
 

Sunday September 11th 
There will be no pickleball in the morning on Sunday September 11th as Mono College Park 

(Cardinal Woods) courts are booked all day for an event.   
We will have Open Play scheduled 7pm – 9pm on the 11th only. 

 
Want More Practice and Games? 

Mono College Park courts are available for PB outside of designated hours. Just lower the 
tennis net and use the lines provided. Bring a ball and meet your friends have fun. 

 
Stay in Touch 

Website: MonoPickleballClub.com  
Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/monopickleball 

Email: MonoPickleballClub@gmail.com  
 

Rod Yeager On behalf of the MPC Board of Directors  
Your feedback and suggestions are always welcomed. 
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